NOTICE OF TOURNAMENT CANCELLATION

Due to circumstances beyond our control, we are
being forced to cancel the Daytona Metropolitan
Bridge Club Sectional previously scheduled for
January 17-20, 20169.

Building renovations will not be completed in time
for the tournament.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have
caused.

Martha Wirkutis
Tournament Chair
mwirkutis@cfl.rr.com
386-756-0044




